
From: European	Data	Protection	Supervisor
To: <Fabrice.Leggeri@frontex.europa.eu>

CC:

Sent	at: 08/12/15	16:41:56
Subject: Our	ref.	2015-0346	&	0786	D-2274

Dear	Sir,
	
Please	find	attached	a	scanned	version	of	a	letter	(+annex)	sent	to	you	by	regular	mail
today.
	
Best	regards,	
	

	

EDPS	Secretariat	
Tel.	+32	2	283	19	00	|	Fax	+32	2	283	19	50
	edps@edps.europa.eu

European	Data	Protection	Supervisor	
Postal	address:	Rue	Wiertz	60,	B-1047	Brussels	
Office	address:	Rue	Montoyer	30,	B-1040	Brussels

	@EU_EDPS 	 	www.edps.
europa.eu

This	email	(and	any	attachment)	may	contain	information	that	is	internal
or	confidential.	Unauthorised	access,	use	or	other	processing	is	not
permitted.	If	you	are	not	the	intended	recipient	please	inform	the	sender
by	reply	and	then	delete	all	copies.	Emails	are	not	secure	as	they	can	be
intercepted,	amended,	and	infected	with	viruses.	The	EDPS	therefore
cannot	guarantee	the	security	of	correspondence	by	email.
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